
Kindergarten News October 8, 2019 

The kindergarten classroom is a busy place.  We are learning 

about fall and all the wonderful things that go with this season; 

apples, fire safety, Columbus Day, bats, spiders, pumpkins, drug 

awareness and Thanksgiving. 

We will continue to work on blending sounds together to make 

words.  I have added the word family (_at) and the sight words  

(see, yes, no, go, so, to, do, ) to our list. You can find our list on 

the back of this newsletter. 

 

If you are interested in helping with our Halloween party, please 

meet with me next Tuesday, October 15 after school  The Hal-

loween party will be after our long Spook Walk, so I try to keep 

this party quick and easy! 

 

Our school will be having a Fall Festival on Tuesday, October 29 

from 5:30-7:30 p.m.  The kindergarten class will have a        

“Gone Fishin” booth and a drawing for a Family Game Basket.   

In order for us to make a profit, I am asking for donations of 

the following:   

 *Bags of Halloween candy (individually wrapped) 

 *Games for the Family Game Basket.   

Suggestions for our Family Game Basket: 

Board games – Candyland, Shoots and Ladders, Boggle, etc….. 

Card games – Go Fish, Old Maid, Memory, etc….. 

Puzzles – any kind  

 

The above games are just suggestions, feel free to donate any 

type of game. 

 

All and any donations will be greatly appreciated.  

 

Special points of       
interest: 

 Oct. 15 - Plan for 

Halloween party 

 Oct. 29 -            

Fall Festival      

5:30-7:30  

 Oct. 31 - Spook 

Walk and Party 

 

In today’s Maroon Folder 

you will find a paper con-

firming our Parent Confer-

ences that were held in 

September. Please sign 

and return this paper. Our 

school needs this confir-

mation for our records. 

If we have not had our 

conference, I will have you 

sign a confirmation at our 

meeting. 

 

Thank you so very much. 


